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Minutes of the December 5th 2015 BOD Meeting
Officers present:  Alan Raul, John Waller, Earl Kaplan, Bob Styerwalt and Ralph Sutter

Other volunteers present:  Peter Stonehewer, Ray Miklas, Linda Styerwalt and Ed Lynn.
President Earl Kaplan called the meeting to order at 12:11 pm.
The minutes of the November 1st 2015 Board of Directors meeting were approved as amended. 
Secretary Ralph Sutter asked when today’s elections would be held.  The Board decided to conduct them at the end of the First Session, prior to the break.  Sutter informed the other Board members that he had added additional issues of SLO Bytes’ newsletter, HardCopy to the web site.  He also archived documents from the club’s early days in the SLO Bytes Document Repository.  Since much of this material contains names and other personal member information, Sutter, did not make these documents available on line.  All Board members have been given a copy of the Document Repository.
Sutter received an e-mail from our parent organization, APCUG, offering an incentive if we paid our membership dues for 2016 before the end of 2015.  He forwarded the offer to the other Board members, recommending that we authorize Treasurer Bob Styerwalt to take the deal.  The Board agreed.  Styerwalt will pay the APCUG dues early.
Bob reported that he has filed the California Secretary of State Form SI 100 – Statement of Information, as required, also paying the $20 filing fee.  He reported on those memberships up for renewal this month.
Styerwalt indicated that he would update the SLO Bytes information page on the APCUG web site based on the information that he confirmed with the rest of the BOD today.
Program Chair John Waller lamented the difficulty in coming up with new programs.  He didn’t have any specific program in mind for January but will look at the APCUG Speakers’ Bureau and YouTube videos.
Training Officer Alan Raul offered to develop a session on the iPad Pro and iOS 9.
The meeting ended at 12:31 pm.

